Announcements for April 19, 2017

Anchor #1: Good morning Interboro and welcome to the Wednesday edition of KScope.
I'm

Anchor #2: AndI'm with your morning announcements.

Anchor #1: Listen up sophomores and juniors! There will be a trip to Kutztown
University THIS THURSDAY!! Students will leave at 7:45am and return by the end of the
day. Please have any interested 10™/11" grade students see Mrs. Magee ASAP for
permission slips.

Anchor #2: Congratulations to all those involved with Minithon and raising money for
children with cancer. Children living with cancer need blood too!!!

The American Red Cross Blood Drive is April 27th in the gym. 16 year olds, you need a
permission slip from Mr. Lavery or Student Council to sign up. Students and adults 17
years of age and older can sign up with Mr. Lavery in Room 309 or in the Activities
Office. Giving blood can save up to three lives!!

Anchor #1: Seniors! Seniors only! The IHS Scholarship Self-Nomination form is active
on the Interboro website. Please visit this survey to nominate yourself for
scholarships!

Anchor #2: Let’s check in with our KScope team for updates!

Anchor #2: That's all of the announcements we have for today!.

Anchor #1: Have a great day Interboro!



